
Good evening, Freedom families! 

This is Dr. Nehrig with your weekly Falcon Update. 

This is the final week of this year’s Hispanic Heritage Month Celebration.  We’ll have one more 

week of “Where in the World is Mrs. Camacho?” country trivia, daily Spanish vocabulary, daily 

words of wisdom, and don’t forget the window decorating contest!  Thank you to everyone who 

has participated in this year’s celebration! 

This is also the final week of the first grading period.  Students, please be sure to check with 

your teacher to see if you need to complete any assignments before Friday!  Do your best each 

day this week! 

On Tuesday, we hold the Health Heroes Flu Shot Clinic from 8:30 – 10:00 a.m. If you wanted 

your child to participate but did not return the form, please contact the front office tomorrow. 

Our School Advisory Council meets Tuesday evening from 6-7 p.m. in the Media Center. 

This Wednesday is NOT an early release Wednesday.  Please make a note – dismissal will be at 

2:30 p.m. 

Fall Individual Picture Day for students has been rescheduled to this Friday, October 14th. 

Looking ahead, next Monday October 17th is a Teacher Duty Day and Student Holiday.  1st 

quarter grades will be posted by the end of that day. 

Finally, for families who drop off or pick up students by vehicle, please make sure you are not 

blocking driveways, intersections, or turn lanes during morning arrival or afternoon 

dismissal.  We appreciate your help! 

Thank you Falcons, and I’ll see you tomorrow at Freedom Elementary, where ‘We’re Soaring 

High with Falcon Pride!’ 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Nehrig 

 


